
 
 
 
 
 

 
Honourable Adriana LaGrange 
MLA - Red Deer North & Minister of Education 
200, 4818 Ross Street 
Red Deer, AB T4N 1X4 
 
 
 
May 3, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Minister LaGrange: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Red Deer Public Schools, I wish to congratulate you on 
your election as MLA for the Red Deer North constituency as well as your appointment as 
Minister of Education. Needless to say, we are pleased to have the Minister of Education 
also serve as our MLA. We know from your experience as a locally elected school board 
trustee  that you will be a strong voice for the many needs across our community and the 
province. 
 
Education has been your passion for many years. Your years of service to Red Deerians has 
helped build the future of our community. We share in that passion, and we welcome your 
support as we continue to highlight the important role education plays across our community 
and province. 
 
As our local MLA, we also look forward to meeting with you in the near future to share some 
of the opportunities and challenges within Red Deer Public Schools as well as building a 
strong working relationship with you to support the very best for Pre-K to 12 education in Red 
Deer and across the province. 
 
Again congratulations on your success. 
 
 
 
Mrs. Bev Manning 
Chair 
Red Deer Public Schools 
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